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Aaron Panko

From: Gayle Meaders <gayleameaders@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 1:42 PM

To: Aaron Panko

Subject: Meyer Farm proposal

I am a resident of the Morningside Neighborhood and frequently use this area to get away from the noise and 

congestion of Commercial Street, Battle Creek, and my own Ratcliff Drive. It's the most peaceful place in South 

Salem, and that's because of the open green space as well as the tree canopy that makes one feel like they are 

really in the forest, within walking distance of home.  Please, please retain this pastoral place for the health of 

Salemites instead of letting a Portland developer with money on his mind cloud our cleaner air and take 

away valuable natural areas, as he has done in Portland.  Let Salem be known for preserving the trees! 

 

Thank you for accepting public comment. 

Gayle Meaders 

700 Ratcliff Dr. 

Salem, OR 97302 

gayleameaders@gmail.com 


